
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

To: All SEVIS Users 
Date: February 29, 2012 
Re: Resource for SEVP-Certified Schools List 
Number: 1202-01 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please e-mail SEVP@dhs.gov with “Broadcast 
Message 1202-01 – Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Background 

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) is making it easier to search for SEVP-
certified schools via the Studyinthestates.dhs.gov website. 

Purpose 

Until recently, SEVP maintained two locations for listing and searching SEVP-certified schools: 
the SEVP home page on the U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement website and the new 
Study in the States website. 

In order to offer the most user-friendly experience, SEVP is removing the school listing from the 
SEVP home page on ICE.gov and will now host the SEVP-certified school search solely on the 
Study in the States website. On Study in the States, users may search for certified schools by 
name, city or state. This provides stakeholders with a simplified interface while offering 
expanded flexibility. 

Links 

Study in the States 
http://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/ 

SEVP-Certified School Search on Study in the States 
http://studyinthestates.dhs.gov/school-search/ 
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